
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives Gratitude and Appreciation from King of Jordan
for Having Extended his Condolences on the martyrdom of Pilot al-Kasasbeh

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received gratitude and

appreciation from His Majesty the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan King Abdullah II in response to a

telegram sent by His Eminence in which he extended his condolences on the martyrdom of the

Jordanian pilot Muaz al-Kasasbeh.

    His Majesty King Abdullah expressed, in a telegram sent by the Jordanian Royal Court Chief

Fayez Tarawneh, his appreciation for the noble and sincere feelings of Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim,

wishing His Eminence good health and happiness and that God protect him from all evil.

 

Here below is the telegram text:

  

Your Eminence Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim

Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq

Baghdad

 

    I would like to bring to Your Excellency the gratitude and appreciation of His Majesty King

Abdullah II Bin Al-Hussein (may Allah protect him) for the noble and sincere feelings you have

expressed in your telegram to extend your condolences to him on the martyrdom of the Pilot

Captain Muaz Safi al-Kasasbeh, wishing you good health and happiness and that God protect you

from all evil.

 

Yours Sincerely,

 

 

Chief of the Royal Hashemite Court 

Dr. Fayez Tarawneh


